
 

 

 
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 
March 30, 2021 

 

Railroad Crossing Closure on Chevis Road 

 
Chatham County, GA (March 30, 2021) – The railroad crossing on Chevis Road (tracks closest to Cormorant 

Way) will close for track maintenance beginning Monday, April 5, 2021, at 6 AM. The crossing is scheduled to 

reopen on or around Friday, April 9, 2021, by 5 PM. Motorists are asked to follow the detour signs and to 

anticipate delays and extended travel times in this area.  

What: Railroad Crossing Closure on Chevis Road (picture below and attached) 

When: Monday, April 5, 2021 at 6 AM to Friday, April 9, 2021, by 5 PM (dates are subject to change due to 

unforeseen circumstances such as inclement weather) 

 



 

### 

 

Contact: 
Abbigail Murphy 
Public Information Office 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912)652-7974 
Email: amurphy@chathamcounty.org 

 
 


